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“I will be forever grateful for the opportunity to go on the Compassus Living Hope mission 

trip. It was the best experience of my life! I was born in a Third World country, and I felt 

very empathetic towards the people of South Africa and welcomed learning about their 

culture. The children particularly touched me – they were adorable, they were respectful 

and they were so appreciative of our being there. If I had the opportunity to go again,  

I would do so in a heartbeat!”
—	 Jildara Ruiz, RN, Director of Clinical Service 
	 Yuma, Arizona

TEAM MEMBERS: Vanda Alexander, Natalea Bentley,  
Kemp Coreil, MD, Eileen Flint, Jildara Ruiz and John Venzon

Compassus 2013 Living Hope mission trip team.




